

Monday, November 20, 2017

Information Letter no. 43-2017

Dear Member Federations,

As you know the International Fencing Federation annual Congress will take place in Dubai (UAE) on November 25, 2017.

In search of a consolidated stance on the issues of vital importance for the World of Fencing EFC COMEX has made an effort to concentrate on modifications proposed for the Statutes and other Regulations of the FIE.

Based on results of the Consultation held recently, overwhelming majority of the EFC COMEX members have expressed their support to the proposal of the FIE Executive Committee regarding the modification of point 5.6.2 of the FIE Statutes.

Considering contemporary challenges faced by the World governing body of fencing, our joint support on the issue during the Congress will be of utmost importance – to guarantee adequate governance and efficient running of the FIE management secured by President Alisher Usmanov.

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General Stanislav POZDNYAKOV President